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TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Staci Ashley, Executive Director for Human Resources 
 
SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF AND REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF PERSONNEL 

RECOMMENDATION FOR THE LYNDON B. JOHNSON ELEMENTARY 
PRINCIPAL 

 
DATE: June 15, 2021  
        
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Recommendations to hire the Lyndon B. Johnson Elementary Principal. 
 
 
 
 ******************** 
 
 
 
Administrative Recommendation: 
 
Approval of Personnel Recommendations. 
 


